
Boston  Police  Department
seeks public’s help locating
two missing teenage girls
“Boston Police Department Missing Person Alert: 16-Year-Old
Luceny Arias Solano and 13-Year-Old Genesis Baez:

The Boston Police Department is seeking the public’s help in
efforts  to  locate,  Luceny  Arias  Solano,16,  and  Genesis
Baez,13, both missing from 25 Schuyler Street in Roxbury since
12:00 AM, on Sunday, July 3, 2022. They are known to frequent
the Pit Stop (695 Truman Parkway in Hyde Park).

Anyone with information regarding their whereabouts is advised
to  call  911  or  contact  District  B-2  Detectives  at
617-343-4275.”-Boston  Police  Department.
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